
 
 

7 July, 2017 

Announcement of alternative lunch spaces during the “Chuo Shokudo” renovation work 

 

As the Co-op Refectory “Chuo Shokudo” will be closed for renovation work from 4 August 2017 to 

30 March 2018, boxed lunches “Bento” will be on sale at the Co-op Store to cover lunch.  

In conjunction with this, open lunch spaces where all students can eat and drink will be provided from 

11am to 14pm on weekdays at the Sanjo Conference Hall, Gotenshita Memorial Arena and the Student 

Support Center. 

Furthermore, we would like to also announce that all students will be able to dine in the restaurants 

within the Sanjo Conference Hall (B1&1F) from June 2017 to the end of January 2018. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that you may experience during the renovation work, but we 

would like to thank you for your kind understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

Discussion Room 2 

(Student Support Center 3F)  

Around 30 seats available 

 

 

 

 

Terrace 

(Student Support Center 3F) 

Around 24 seats available 

          

 

1&2 Training Rooms (Gotenshita Memorial Arena)      24×2＝48 seats available 

                         

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lounge, Sanjo Conference Room B1 

          35 seats available 

 

                                                                Welfare Team 

Education and Student Support Dept. 
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